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JOINT MEETING OF PLANNING COMMISSIONS 

Tuesday, June 21st, 1955 at 7:30 P. M. 

The C i t y Planning Commission met w i t h the County Planning Comjaission 
and School group t o discuss proposed County s u b - d i v i s i o n r e g u l a t i o n s . 
The meeting was he l d i n the County Court Room. 

Members of the City Planning Commission present were: Howard McMullin, 
W. D. Toyne, George Graham, and Claud Smith. 

Members of the C i t y Advisory Board present were: Mrs. Brumbaugh, Mrs. 
Diemer, and Coe Van Deren. 

Proposed regulations were discussed, and suggested changes made. They 
are to be rewritten and returned for approval. 

W. D. Toyne, Secretary 
City Planning Commission 


